
Baines’ Weekly News
‘For with God, nothing is impossible’Luke 1:37 Generosity

6th October 2023
Stars of the Week: Very well done to all of the children who have gone ‘ABOVE and BEYOND’ in their classes
this week!

Star of the
Week

Star Reader Star of the Week Star Reader

Toddlers Joel River 2CH Roberta S Ashton P

Pre-School Myla Eljay 3JB Chloe M Lacey R

RMS Pugazhgiri Gracie-Lee 3VB Iris Leo

RSF Bonnie B Hallie N 4TS Lola R Tommy S

RCH Jack B Athena B 4JP Harriet L Lily-Joe Z

1 BE Jax D Frazer R 5BW Kinley L Oscar E

1CW Ezra Xander 5RF Ava A Melana K

1/2JB Leo Cienna 6EJ Sienna V/Kenudhi Rylie B-P

2SB Jacob C Fearne H 6KP Dylan C Asa E

You will be enriched in every way so that you can be generous on every occasion, 2 Corinthians 9:11
School Events This Week

● Some children in 6EJ undertook their bikeability training and were very successful. Well done!
● 3VB shared their class worship. Well done - they all performed brilliantly.
● We all enjoyed our Harvest Services. Thank you to Year 2 and Year 6 for leading them. We hope the Year 2

and 6 parents enjoyed them too!
● The childrenl had their individual photographs taken this week. You will receive them to order as soon as they

are delivered.
● Tel Group are installing new IT cabling in school, which will give us faster connectivity and improve learning

using IT across school and nursery.

Coming up:
● 4JP will share their class worship on Friday 13th October at 9.05am. Parents/Carers of 4JP are welcome to

attend.
● On Thursday and Friday next week more children in 6KP will take part in Bikeability; letters have been sent to

those taking part. Bikes and helmets should be brought to the main school entrance and the children should
wear appropriate clothing. Bikes cannot be stored overnight, so must be taken home at the end of each day.

● The choir will be singing at 10:00 a.m. at St. Paul’s Church on 15th October. This service will be followed by
the annual Eco Day at St Paul’s at 11.30am - 2pm. It’s always a fantastic day with lots to do!

Reminder:
● Please ensure your child is in full school uniform including their ALWAYS badge and suitable black shoes.
● If your child is absent from school please follow the school absence reporting procedure by 9.30am on the day

of absence.
● Holidays during school time will not be authorised unless there are exceptional circumstances. Evidence will be

requested should this be the case.
● School breaks up for half term on Thursday 19th October at 3.15pm and we return on Monday 30th October at

8.45am
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